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November/December 2012 

NOVEMBER  ACTIVITIES 
 
Tues. Nov. 13 at 6:30 PM 
Ladies Auxiliary – Dinner at El 
Patio Mexican Restaurant on M- 59 
and Williams  
Lake Rd. Contact  
Pam Pope  
(248-342-3543)  
to confirm attendance  
and to carpool.  
Thurs., Nov. 15 – 7:30 PM  
Board Meeting at the Swanson’s 
on Breaker. 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING 
 

2012 HALLOWEEN 
COSTUME WINNERS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 

  
 
 
 
 

 
BOAT STORAGE 

LOHA member who are still 
planning to store their boat at the 
beach, but has not yet done so, 
please submit the completed form 
and fee of $ 120.00 as soon as 
possible so that we can complete 
the storage process before the 
snow flies. These forms are due 
before or at the time of storage. A 
final check of the boats stored will 
be done no later than November 
15, and any boat found without 
the form and payment submitted 
will be subject to towing, no 
exceptions. Thanks for your help in 
this matter.  All boats must be out 
of storage by May 1st. Contact Lee 
Howell at 673-8989 for storage 
forms or questions. 
 

THANK YOU TO THE LOHA 
MEMBERS WHO 

GRACIOUSLY DELIVERED 
THE NEWSLETTERS  

AND FLYERS IN 2012 
Bethany Neldrett, Faith & Kim 
Woolslayer, Jesse Fink, Deb & 
Dave Gurney, Janice Hummel, 
Ron & Judy Santavicca, Larry 
Gwin, John & Liz Mayer, 
Warholak Famly, Jonathon 
Woolslayer, Bob Majka, Lee 
Howell, Shawna Sutherland, 
Neal & Lynn McClelland, Fred 
Koppen, Rita, Mia and Sophie 
Plewa, Don & Mary Lou 
Osborne, Pam Pope, Rick & 
Judy Messer and Emily 
Koenigbauer - If your name was 
missed, call Carolyn, 673-5347.  

DECEMBER  ACTIVITIES 
 
Tues., Dec. 4 – 7:30 PM 
LOHA General Meeting for the 
budget approval will be at the 
Waterford Church of Christ on 
Williams Lake Road, just past Dixie 
Highway. 
 
Sat., Dec. 8 - 6:00 PM – 8:30 PM  
The Christmas Party for LOHA 
residents and families will be held 
at the Waterford  
Church of Christ on  
Williams Lake Rd.   
Reservations required  
by Dec. 4th. See flyer. 
 
Tues, Dec 11 – 6:30 PM 
Ladies Auxiliary Potluck, gift 
exchange and Christmas Bingo at 
the home of Fran Amos on 
Aquarina.  Call Fran (673-8394) for 
further information. 
 
Thurs., Dec. 20 - 7:00 – 9:00 PM 
Christmas Decorating Contest  
 
Best Window 
Best Theme 
Best Overall 

MERRY CHRISTMAS 

KEEP THIS CALENDAR OF WINTER EVENTS HANDY FOR QUICK REFERENCE 

 

Ages 1-3 Brady & Aubrey 
Pattillo 

Ages 4-6   1st  – Hailee Melmine 
       2nd – Grace Carr 

                 3rd –  Abby Carr 

Ages 10-12  Hanna Rossman & 
                   Lucy Mayer 



                            THE PEOPLE IN YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD  
 
 

 

 

SERVICES OFFERED BY RESIDENTS OF LOHA 
Jason Babcock (248-230-6601,2) does meticulous 
pressure washing.  
Carol Leonard (420-7957) - your neighborhood  
Town and Country Real Estate Agent 
Cliff Miller (673-8346)– scissors, knives, mower  
blade sharpening 
Nancy Murray (674-7036) – customizes candy  
wrappers for any occasion & is a professional 
photographer 
Paige and Brooke Murray (674-7036) – Dog and 
house watching and babysitting     
Jeff Pointer (248-459-9380) – Lawn mowing and 
small handyman jobs 
Bryan Pope (673-1802)-1/2 hr. guitar lessons for 
$15.00 and 1-hr. lessons for $30.00 
Cassie Stoutenburg (673-0341) is available for  
babysitting.  She is 14.5 years old. 
Alaina Valente (248-421-8044) pet sitting for 
vacations    
Faith and Kimberly Woolslayer (674-1671) do 
baby sitting and pet sitting 
 
There is room for members to advertise in this 
space.  Call Carolyn Bree (673-5347). 

The LOHA Newsletter is made available in print through the Waterford Church of Christ. 

THANK YOU TO THE 2012 
LOHA BOARD  

At the September  25th 
General Meeting the officers 
were unanimously voted into 
the same positions for 2013.  
They did a great job in 2012. 
 
 

2013 LOHA BOARD  
MEMBERS CAN BE REACHED 
President – Lee Howell  
(673-8989) 
Vice-president  - Don Swanson 
(674-1216) 
Secretary – Sharon Gwin  
(674-3305) 
Treasurer – Gordon Woolslayer 
(674-1671) 
Boating Director – John Mayer 
(673-7604) 
Expeditor – Bob Majka  
(618-9652) 
Legal – Don Osborne   
(674-3690) 
Promotional – Lynn Woolslayer 
(674-1671) 
Social – Pam Pope (673-1802) 
Safety – Jerry Chamberlain 
(673-8148) 
 

 
 

 
We send our sympathy 
to the family of Valerie 
Clark on Breaker who 
passed away in the 
beginning of September. 
 
Get Well wishes to Val 
Walter who is recovering 
from a broken hip. 
 
THANK YOU to the men 
who helped put away the 
picnic tables on Halloween. 
 
Please let Carolyn 673-5347 
know about any illness, 
accidents or deaths so that the 
information can be shared. 

MORE HALLOWEEN 
Winners are: 
L - Ages 7-9 
1st Josie Castle 
2nd Michael Kast 
3rd Grady Castle 

13 & UP  Winners 
1st Carol Stanich 

2nd Mary Lou Osborne 
3rd Brooke Murray 

 
IMPORTANT 
RESIDENTS 

LOHA HAS A WEBSITE 
Read the minutes from 
Board and General Meetings, 
the Bylaws and Beach Rules, 
and see the Newsletter with 
its photos in color by going 
to  
http://www.lohpa.com/ . 
Pictures for the website 
are sent to Bethany Neldrett, 
at webmaster@lohpa.com 
 

TO ADD TO THE 
NEWSLETTER 

Submit articles and pictures  
to Carolyn, 673-5347  or  
e-mail 
breebreaker@hotmail.com 

Bob and Diane Majka, who live on Aquarina, met in 1963 at a dance club on 
Warren and Greenfield in Detroit.  They dated for two years before getting married.  
It was a real Italian-Polish Wedding with 500 guests.  Bob & Diane spent their 
honeymoon in the Pocono Mountains and in New York City.  Bob worked for 
Chrysler Corp. and Diane worked as a legal secretary.  They bought their first house 
in Garden City where their two kids were born.  Marie is the firstborn and is 44.  
Tony is 41.  Majkas retired in 1999.  They said that the best move they made was 
moving to Lake Oakland Heights.  They value the wonderful community of friends 
and neighbors and the lake, which is two blocks away.  Their 13-year old grandson, 
Kyle, loves to fish and swim. Bob has been on the LOHA Board first as Safety 
Director and as the Expeditor.  Diane belongs to the Ladies Auxiliary.  They plan to 
live here as long as God sees it possible. 

 


